PICKAWAY CO. FAIR
SALE
COMMITTEE

Dear Pickaway County Fair Sale Supporter,

On behalf of Pickaway County 4-H and FFA members, we'd like to invite you to the 2024 Pickaway
County Junior Livestock Sale. Your unwavering support over the years has been instrumental in
empowering the next generation of agricultural leaders, and we are truly grateful for your continued
partnership. We're looking forward to another fair!

The Pickaway County Junior Livestock Sale will be held on Saturday, June 22, 2024. The sale will begin
promptly at 10:00 am, with the Sale Committee Office being open at 8:30 am. As in years past, this will be
having a premium sale; there will be no packer deducted from the amount you pay.

The sale order will be Sheep & Goats, Rabbits, Poultry, Hogs (Gilts then Barrows), Steers, Dairy Beef
Feeders. Upon presentation of this letter at the gate, two buyers will be admitted into the fair.

New-Buyer Registration

Buyers can now pre-register their contact information, if it needs to be updated or is a new buyer, online
at pickawaycountyfair.org. This link will close Friday, June 21 at 8pm. Registration is still available the
morning of the sale, but we HIGHLY encourage you to use the online form to make the process quicker.
If you have supported the sale last year, we already have your buyer information and there is no need to
register again.

Existing Buyer Information

If you're an existing buyer, please pick-up your buyer number on sale day at the table in the middle of
Heritage Hall. If there are any spelling corrections or updates to contact info such as phone number,
email or contact please let us know via at picksalesoffice2@gmail.com

Buyer Check-Out

After you are finished with your purchases for the day, please stop by the Sales Office to pick up your
invoice and pay for your purchases. We appreciate your prompt payment the night of the sale, this will
help ensure our youth receive their checks in a timely manner. Again this year we will be accepting
credit cards for the payment as well as cash and check. There will be a 4% fee for credit cards. A fee of
2% or a minimum of $10 will be added on for payments not made within 30 days of the sale.

Add-On Information

For your convenience, you can now fill out the add-on form and make payments online at
pickawaycountyfair.org as the fair gets closer! Add-on forms and payments will be accepted all week
during the fair. Add-On forms can be emailed at picksalesoffice2@gmail.com or dropped off at the sales
office. Please note, only exhibitors that are selling an animal will be eligible for add-ons.

If you have any questions, please contact:
Laci Thompson Jeff Wippel Nichole Fannin

Treasurer President Secretary
(812) 584-0843 (740) 404-1148 (614) 679-5666



